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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

Completion of repair of production line of Atlanta 
Field production unit  
Rio de Janeiro, January 20th, 2022. 

Enauta Participações S.A. (“Company”, B3:ENAT3) hereby informs its shareholders and the market in 
general that, further to the Material Fact disclosed on January 13, 2022, the repair of the production line 
of FPSO Petrojarl I of the Atlanta Field was completed on January 19, 2022. However, the occurrence of a 
COVID-19 outbreak in the unit led to a lockdown and a crew change. The company is following all protocols 
and taking all measures to keep people healthy and safe; it expects to resume production next week. 
During this period, the Company anticipated maintenance activities that would be carried out in a 
mandatory stoppage that will take place sometime this year.  
 
Located in the Santos Basin, the Atlanta Field is operated by Enauta Energia S.A., a wholly owned 
subsidiary of the Company, which also has a 100% interest in this asset.  
 
For more information, please contact the Investor Relations area Company. 
 

 

ABOUT ENAUTA 

Enauta is one of the leading private companies in the exploration and production sector in Brazil. The Company has a balanced asset 

portfolio spread through the Brazilian coast, and two producing assets: its 45%-owned Manati Field, one of the main suppliers of gas to 

the Northeast region of Brazil; and the Atlanta Field, located in the deep waters of the Santos Basin, where it is the operator, with a 

100% ownership stake. Listed on the Novo Mercado of B3 since 2011, under the ticker symbol ENAT3, Enauta is committed to the 

sustainability of its operations, investing responsibly and adhering to best practices in the areas of governance and compliance. For more 

information, visit us at www.enauta.com.br. 


